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Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00792/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:45 PM on 17 May 2018 from Miss Cheryl Tree.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Tappers Farm Oxford Road Bodicote Banbury OX15 4BN 

	Proposal:
	Outline application (all matters reserved except for access) for the demolition of existing buildings and erection of up to 52no dwellings, with associated works and provision of open space 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Miss Cheryl Tree

	Email:
	

	Address:
	45 Kingfisher Drive, Banbury OX16 9YE



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The current expansion of housing across Banbury and especially this area of Banbury with the already developed Langford park is having a detrimental effect on traffic flow across the town. Any further housing would similarly overload the current road network and further put people off visiting our town centre. Also additional pressure will be put on our nhs services across the town. Will such vital services be also developed and expanded? 
Planners should consider the benefits of our town and invest in the current infrastructure before advancing this plan which will cause disruption, on going traffic issues and deter people further from wanting the visit and live due to a gridlock of traffic and a loss of sense of community.

Cheryl tree
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